
                                     
   

 

 

 

2025-08-01 

VIA EMAIL & RESS 

 

Mr. Ritchie Murray 
Acting Registrar  
Ontario Energy Board (OEB) 
2300 Yonge Street, 26th Floor  
PO Box 2319 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 

  

Dear Mr. Murray,  

 

Re: EB-2024-0026 Greater Sudbury Hydro Inc – 2025 Cost of Service Application – 
OPEB Reply Submission 

Pursuant to Procedural Order No. 4, issued on July 7, 2025, please find enclosed Greater 

Sudbury Hydro Inc.’s (GSHi) reply submission with respect to the unsettled OPEB issues.   

Should you require anything further, please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned.  

 

Sincerely,  

Original Signed By 

 

Tiija Luttrell, CPA, CA 

Manager of Regulatory & Management Systems 

 

Cc: Georgette Vlahos, Ljuba Djurdjevic, OEB Counsel, Mike Buonaguro, Intervenors in EB-

2024-0026 


